## Bill Emery Chief Executive

Telephone 020 7282 2006
Fax 020 7282 2043
E-mail bill.emery@orr.gsi.gov.uk

December 2008

OFFICE OF RAIL REGULATION

Len Porter Esq Chief Executive Rail Safety & Standards Board Evergreen House 160 Euston Road London NW1 2DX

## Dear Len

## Rail Industry Environmental Performance Indicators

Thank you for your letter of 17 December 2008 updating me on progress in developing the environmental indicators the industry committed to produce in December 2007.

We look forward to receiving the outstanding environmental indicators and associated commentary in the revised timescales indicated and continuing to work with the industry through the Rail Sustainable Development Group to achieve this.

Yours sincerely

**Bill Emery** 

